
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: PRESENTATION AND CONSULTATION MEETING ON THE ADOPTION OF THE
GREEN ASSESSMENT IN THE DEPARTMENT
1 message

Climate Change Service <ccs@denr.gov.ph> Mon, Oct 16, 2023 at 11:03 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, denrcaraga <denrcaraga@yahoo.com>, DENR Caraga
Region <r13@denr.gov.ph>, DENR CARAGA ORED <ordcaraga@gmail.com>

Good day!

This refers to Memorandum dated 28 September 2023 from the Undersecretary for Finance,
Information Systems, and Climate Change, regarding the presentation and consultation meeting on the
adoption of the Green Assessment Framework (GAF). 

Please be informed that the face-to-face meeting previously scheduled on Friday, October 27, 2023.
9:00 AM - 1:00 PM is postponed to a later date. We will be notifying your Office for future updates on the
matter.

Thank you for your usual support and cooperation.

On Wed, Oct 4, 2023 at 12:45 PM Climate Change Service <ccs@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Sir/Madam,

May we transmit the attached memorandum regarding the above mentioned subject.

Should you have queries and concerns, the Climate Change Service can be contacted through the email address
ccs@denr.gov.ph and 02-8928-1194.

Thank you.

--
CLIMATE CHANGE SERVICE
Department Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Quezon City
(8) 928-1194

--
CLIMATE CHANGE SERVICE
Department Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Quezon City
(8) 928-1194
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